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Glen Helen News!  Is this email not displaying correctly? 
View it in your browser.  

The very popular Yamaha Quad X Series will begin Sunday, February 16th at the 

incomparable Glen Helen Raceway with Youth, and Amateur classes, and a 450 Pro 

class! The new Youth classes will feature 100% trophies. Side X Side Classes will also be 

included—both stock and modified! The Side X Side vehicles will need arm restraints, 

proper racing gear (belts), and a roll cage to be eligible for racing. 

  

The Pro/Am classes will run 15 minute motos plus one lap; Pro classes will be 20 minutes 

plus one lap. The Quad X Pro Purse will be announced. All racing will be on California 

tracks this year, including Glen Helen, Perris, Comp Edge, The Ranch, and Lucas Oil 

Motorsports Park. This will give Quad X riders plenty of diversity for the series motos! 

  

The complete Quad X Race Schedule is on the race flyer below. Come on out and have a 

blast at the Quad X Series. It is for sure one of the premier series of the year! 
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About Glen Helen: Owned and operated by Bud Feldkamp and known as a world class racing facility, 

Glen Helen Raceway is the premier Off-Road Racing facility in Southern California. The 256 acre park, 

located near the San Bernardino County town of Devore, has featured Motocross, Sand Drags, Short and 



 
 

Long Course Buggies & Trucks, AMA 125/250 MX Nationals, Pro ATV Racing, Off Road G.P. and 

Endurance races, Red Bull X-Fighters events, FIM United States Grand Prix events and World 

Championship Motocross events. 
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San Bernardino, CA 92423 

  

  
  

Contacts: 

Lori Bryant - Lori@GlenHelen.com 
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